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2020-2021 Housing and Residence Life COVID-19 Policy 

 

During the 2020-2021 academic year, the University may take specific measures to 

protect the public health of the University community and the surrounding 

community in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. These measures may include 

modifying how courses are delivered (e.g., converting face-to-face courses to online 

courses).  

 

If the University's residential housing remains open, even if the University modifies 

how courses are delivered (e.g., converting face-to-face courses to online courses), 

the student residents' 2020-2021 UTC Housing and Residence Life Contracts will 

remain in full force and effect, and student residents will not be entitled to cancel 

their housing contracts or receive refunds for housing fees, costs, or other housing-

related expenses even if they voluntarily decide to discontinue residing in their 

campus housing units.  

 

Student residents who desire to cancel their housing contracts based on this policy 

will be permitted to cancel their housing contracts and receive a full refund of any 

housing fees already paid if they complete and submit the online "Housing 

Cancellation" form located through their Manage My Housing account on or before 

August 7, 2020.  

  

 
 


